Wallyford Consultation FAQ

Q: I live in the Dolphingstone Area (Segment A on the consultation document map). Will my
children be affected?

A: The impacted properties (Segment A on the consultation document map) are the following
addresses:

e 1-5 Dolphingstone Cottages, EH33 1NH
e Dolphin Cottage, EH33 1NH

e The Cottage, EH33 1NH

e Kennigar, EH33 1NH

e Orchard Cottage, EH33 1NH

e Dolphingstone Farm, EH33 1NH

e Grieves Cottage, EH33 1NH

The following applies to children living in the above listed properties:

Children living in the above properties and who are in stages P2-S6 on August 2017, will continue to
attend the primary or secondary school they are already enrolled at. They will have the OPTION to
attend Wallyford Primary or associated secondary, (currently Musselburgh Grammar*), if they wish.

Younger siblings of the above P2-S6 children will also be given the option to attend the same school
as their older sibling once they are old enough to attend. For example, if a new P1 in August 2017
has an older sibling at Sanderson’s Wynd or Ross High, they will be given the option to attend
Sanderson’s Wynd and then Ross High when they are old enough. They will also have the option to
move to their new catchment school, Wallyford Primary and the associated secondary school
(currently Musselburgh Grammar#*) if they wish. The same would apply if a child was moving into S1
on August 2017, and had an older sibling at the current catchment school, Ross High. The S1 child
would also have the option of attending either Ross High or the associated catchment secondary
school (currently Musselburgh Grammar#*) if they wish.

Children who start in P1 in August 2017 and onwards, and who do NOT have an older sibling
enrolled at the current catchment schools for “Segment A” area (Sandersons Wynd and Ross High)
will attend the NEW catchment schools. The new catchment schools are Wallyford Primary, and it’s
associated secondary (currently Musselburgh Grammar). Likewise, children who start S1 in August
2017 and onwards and do NOT have an older sibling in the current catchment secondary (Ross High),
would attend the new associated secondary school (currently Musselburgh Grammar¥*)

*Subject to change as a result of the Musselburgh Consultation regarding a new, second, secondary
provision



